26 June 1989

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.0. Box 824
Mancos, Colorado
81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

In the event you have not received confirmation of your
reception by one of our other personnel, please accept my
apology for the delay in confiming that your program listing
was in fact that of KSGI - AM1450 - St. George, Utah the
morning of March 17, 1989.

Thank you for your interest and letter.
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